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Good Evening,

 

The Department understands the need to provide access to Basic Firearm Safety courses to
citizens of the Commonwealth seeking to obtain a license to carry a firearm.  We are working with
the Executive Office of Public Safety and Security (EOPSS) to clarify the statutory interpretation of
the new firearms law.  Regarding the basic safety firearms courses, and concerns related to the
opportunity to obtain a License to Carry before the effective date of the law, individuals will not be
required to take the new course called for under the law, including the live-fire requirement, until
the law goes into effect. Please be advised that you are free to offer Basic Firearms Safety courses
in their current format.  

 

Please note, the Department will be sharing additional guidance as it becomes available.

 

Sincerely,

Kristin

 

Kristin M. Ryan

Firearms Licensing

Massachusetts State Police

470 Worcester Road

Framingham, MA 01702

508-820-2299

Firearms.licensing@pol.state.ma.us
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